
 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

Carlingford West Public School and Cumberland 
High School 
Works notification  |  25 September 2023 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Power connection works 26 September to 27 September 2023 

During the Term 3 school holidays additional power poles will be set up at Dunmore Avenue 
and Felton Road, as shown on the map below. These power poles are for temporary power 
supply and will be connected to existing power poles via an overhead power line.  

Full road and footpath access will be maintained by traffic controllers for the duration of the 
works. There will be no impact to power at neighbouring residences.  

We thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure.  
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